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Dr. C. Charron, 
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Ottawa, Ontario. 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

Dear Dr. Charron:- 

r'or your information I am enclosing a 

copy of a letter received from Dr. 0. L. Stanton at 

Yellowknife, as well as a copy of the map referred to 

in Mr. Muir's letter dated June 14th. 

I have written Mr. Muir advising that 

officials of your department will be visiting Yellow- 

knife on June 29th. to review the Continuing Survey and 

ascertain the feasibility of disposing of arsenic trioxide 

by burying in a sand plain west of the airport. 

Yours very truly, 

R. A. Gibson, 
Encl. Deputy Commissioner. 
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